
Spelling Shed Word lists – Group 1 – Spring Term 2 

Spelling rules Words 
Week 20   
Week commencing:  24/2/25 
Words where the digraph ‘er’ 
is unstressed at the end of 
words 

brother, better, summer, 
under, winter, sister, never, 
ever, river, after      

Week 21   
Week commencing:  3/3/25 
Words with the digraphs ‘ir’ 
and ‘ur’ 

girl, bird, shirt, third, hurt, 
burst, first, turn, church, 
Thursday   

Week 22 
Week commencing:  10/3/25 
Words where the digraph ‘oo’ 
makes an /oo/ sound 

food, moon, soon, afternoon, 
pool, zoo, tool, spoon, boom, 
boots 

Week 23 
Week commencing:  17/3/25 
Words where the digraph ‘oo’ 
makes an /u/ sound 

book, foot, good, brook, 
cook, took, wood, shook, 
stood, wool 

Week 24 
Week commencing:  24/3/25 
Words where the digraphs ‘oa’ 
and ‘oe’ make an /oa/ sound 

boat, road, toe, soap, goat, 
coat, goes, woe, doe, 
dominoes   

Week 25 
Week commencing:  31/3/25 
Words where the digraph ‘ou’ 
makes an /ow/ sound 

out, mouth, sound, proud, 
shout, about, around, found, 
mound, count 

 


